From: LEONORA STANTE < >

Sent: 2021/05/03 9:35 AM
To: Watchorn, Daniel
Subject: [EXTERNAL]JFile: OZS-2021-008 Martinway Bramalea Project Inc.

Good morning Daniel. | am emailing you to express my concern regarding the letter | received dated April 15,2021
regarding the matter stated below.

Application to Amend the Zoning By-law - Martinway Bramalea Project Inc. Address: 1685-1701 Queen Street
East - Ward 7 - File: 0ZS-2021-0008

| do not want the the zoning to allow two high-rise towers to be built in this area. This area already has enough rental and
condo buildings which makes the area congested. There are many children and seniors living in this area and | am
concerned of the extra traffic these new towers will add. They will obstruct view and available sunlight.

| object to the application to amend the Zoning By-law to permit two high-rise residential towers 1685-1701
Queen Street East - Ward 7 - File: 0ZS-2021-0008.

Thanks and have a nice day.

Leonora Stante



